Notification of Unrequested Manuscript Submission

Date: [Insert Date]

Dear [Author's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that we have received a
manuscript titled "[Title of Manuscript]" submitted on your behalf. However, our records
indicate that this submission was not solicited by our editorial team.

We understand that this may have been an oversight, and we kindly ask you to confirm whether
you intended to submit this manuscript for consideration. If you require any assistance or further
clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Journal Name]
[Contact Information]



